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Celebrating 20-year partnership 
supporting the arts in the Everett Public 
Schools 
 
Everett—For the past 20 years, the Everett Public 
Schools Foundation has supported the arts in Everett 
Public Schools through hosting high school and middle 
school art shows. 
 
In addition, the foundation has provided funds to 
purchase an art piece created by a high school student 
chosen from the show by 
the superintendent. 
Twenty years of 
Superintendent's Choice 
awards are on display in 
the district's Community 
Resource Center. 
 
This year, Andrew Culver, 
a student from Cascade 
High School was the 
winner. Culver received 
$200 for his artwork and 

the foundation will frame the piece and present to the school 
district for permanent display at the Community Resource Center. 
 
---end--- 
 
For more information: 
Leanna Albrecht, Director of Communications, 425-385-4040 
Kristie Dutton, Executive Director, 425-385-4693 
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